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Looking out your window at night, what do you see?  

Are there lights, strategically placed, to highlight the shapes and shadows in your garden or 
is it black with neighbor’s windows or street lights dominating your view? Illuminating your 
garden at night brings in new dimensions and design considerations that you may not have 
considered. You can’t simply use lights if there is no design to light up or design to the 
lighting itself. 

Join Monique Allen as she talks about why you would use light in your landscape, what you 
might use and how you would place it in the existing landscape or introduce structural 
standouts to add to your view at night 

The Bedford Garden Club invites the public to attend our first meeting of the year on 
Tuesday, September 13, at 7 pm in the Shawsheen Room, Town Center. 

The Club is celebrating its 60th anniversary this year and has a wonderful series of 
presentations and events.  The monthly meetings are held from September through May, 
normally on the second Tuesday of the month.  Please check our website at 
www.bedfordgardenclub.org or call 781 275-0612 for more information and exact dates, 
times, and location of our events.   

Guests are welcome to attend any of our monthly meetings.  Hope to see you there! 

http://www.bedfordgardenclub.org/

